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why you remain in the best website to look the amazing book to have.

Wonderful Adventures of Mrs. Seacole in
Many Lands - Mary Seacole 2021-01-01
First published in the year 1857, the present
book 'Wonderful Adventures of Mrs. Seacole in
Many Lands' was written by Mary Seacole. As
evident from the title, this is a fictional novel of

women's adventures.
The Russian Cage - Charlaine Harris
2021-02-23
#1 New York Times and USA TODAY bestselling
author Charlaine Harris is at her best in this
alternate history of the United States where
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magic is an acknowledged but despised power in
this third installment of the Gunnie Rose series.
Picking up right where A Longer Fall left off, this
thrilling third installment follows Lizbeth Rose
as she takes on one of her most dangerous
missions yet: rescuing her estranged partner,
Prince Eli, from the Holy Russian Empire. Once
in San Diego, Lizbeth is going to have to rely
upon her sister Felicia, and her growing Grigori
powers to navigate her way through this strange
new world of royalty and deception in order to
get Eli freed from jail where he’s being held for
murder. Russian Cage continues to ramp up the
momentum with more of everything Harris’
readers adore her for with romance, intrigue,
and a deep dive into the mysterious Holy
Russian Empire.
Bailey, No Ordinary Cat - Erin Merryn
2018-12-03
For fans of Grumpy Cat and Cats on Instagram
there's a new cat in town--Bailey, No Ordinary
Cat--of the Facebook name, is a special cat with

a growing fan base, garnering over 2 million
views on Ellen's Instagram and videos that have
been shared by Good Morning America, ABC
News, CBS News, and more. What makes Bailey
more addictive than catnip? In addition to his
adorable expressions and his hilarious, heartfelt
antics, Bailey has a penchant for doing things
that are characteristically uncatlike--things like
taking bubble baths (and enjoying them), sitting
attentively in a chair and being read to (for
hours), getting a "pet"-icure, and his unending
patience while co-raising his human siblings
Abby and Hannah (yes, there is photographic
evidence that Bailey helped with potty-training).
If you have a cat you know how independent
they are. Bailey, No Ordinary Cat celebrates the
unique quirky spirit of this unforgettable feline
through four-color photographs and captions
from the voice of Bailey himself. Cat lovers will
be delighted to peek into the life of their favorite
celebrity cat with the huge eyes, huge heart, and
huge personality--and an ever-growing following.
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Waistcoats & Weaponry - Gail Carriger
2014-11-04
Class is back in session.... Sophronia continues
her second year at finishing school in style--with
a steel-bladed fan secreted in the folds of her
ball gown, of course. Such a fashionable choice
of weapon comes in handy when Sophronia, her
best friend Dimity, sweet sootie Soap, and the
charming Lord Felix Mersey hijack a
suspiciously empty train to return their chum
Sidheag to her werewolf pack in Scotland. But
when Sophronia discovers they are being trailed
by a dirigible of Picklemen and flywaymen, she
unearths a plot that threatens to throw all of
London into chaos. With her friends in mortal
danger, Sophronia must sacrifice what she holds
most dear--her freedom. Gather your poison,
your steel-tipped quill, and the rest of your
school supplies and join Mademoiselle
Geraldine's proper young killing machines in the
third rousing installment in the New York Times
bestselling Finishing School series by steampunk

author Gail Carriger.
My Beautiful Struggle - Jordan Bone
2017-10-24
Aged 15, Jordan Bone got into a car with friends.
She would never walk again. Paralyzed from the
chest down, her life was changed forever.
Becoming depressed and feeling like life wasn't
worth living, these weren't the teenage years
that Jordan had envisaged. However, slowly but
surely, she began to get herself out of the
darkness. With a little help from the internet,
Jordan started to embrace positive thinking and
embarked on a personal journey to get her
confidence - and her life - back. Eleven years on
from the accident, Jordan creates her own
beauty tutorials on YouTube and has a range of
successful brand partnerships. She has
reclaimed her life and her independence and
now wants to share her inspirational story with
others and is telling it through different aspects
of beauty. This isn't a book about looking good
on the surface, this is a story of inner strength,
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believing in yourself and finding motivation
when you feel like all hope is gone.
Thin Blue - Patricia Logan 2018-07-12
Detective Pope Dades is a veteran police officer
working in the Hollywood division, one of the
busiest police precincts in the country. Dealing
with drug dealers, hookers, and mentally ill
suspects on a daily basis is his stock and trade.
He once loved his job with the LAPD but three
years ago, he put his trust in the wrong man and
he's been paying the price ever since. Refusing
to work with a partner after the first one nearly
killed him, Pope is jaded, still hurting, and
hanging onto the career he once adored by a
thread. Homeland Security Investigator Felix
Jbarra is a fresh-faced young agent with a bright
future in the DHS ahead of him. Deeply closeted,
Felix hides his sexual orientation from his huge
Catholic family which brings him terrible guilt
and grief. One night in a back-room nightclub
encounter, he connects with a man who
inexplicably makes him want to confess

everything. Assigned to help shut down an
elusive child sex trafficking ring, Felix
instinctively knows he'll need turn to the more
experienced detective for help if he and his
partner want to crack this case. In the first book
of the brand new Thin Blue Line series, join Felix
and Pope in this exciting adventure as their
worlds collide on the mean streets and in
between the sheets...
The Fourth Industrial Revolution - Klaus
Schwab 2017-01-03
World-renowned economist Klaus Schwab,
Founder and Executive Chairman of the World
Economic Forum, explains that we have an
opportunity to shape the fourth industrial revolution, which will fundamentally alter how we live
and work. Schwab argues that this revolution is
different in scale, scope and complexity from any
that have come before. Characterized by a range
of new technologies that are fusing the physical,
digital and biological worlds, the developments
are affecting all disciplines, economies,
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industries and governments, and even
challenging ideas about what it means to be
human. Artificial intelligence is already all
around us, from supercomputers, drones and
virtual assistants to 3D printing, DNA
sequencing, smart thermostats, wearable
sensors and microchips smaller than a grain of
sand. But this is just the beginning:
nanomaterials 200 times stronger than steel and
a million times thinner than a strand of hair and
the first transplant of a 3D printed liver are
already in development. Imagine “smart
factories” in which global systems of manufacturing are coordinated virtually, or
implantable mobile phones made of biosynthetic
materials. The fourth industrial revolution, says
Schwab, is more significant, and its
ramifications more profound, than in any prior
period of human history. He outlines the key
technologies driving this revolution and
discusses the major impacts expected on
government, business, civil society and individu-

als. Schwab also offers bold ideas on how to
harness these changes and shape a better
future—one in which technology empowers
people rather than replaces them; progress
serves society rather than disrupts it; and in
which innovators respect moral and ethical
boundaries rather than cross them. We all have
the opportunity to contribute to developing new
frameworks that advance progress.
Chaos Station - Kelly Jensen 2015-03-02
"With their beat-up ship and eclectic group,
comparisons with the fan favorite TV show
Firefly are inevitable, but in more of the way of
homage, since Burke and Jensen's characters
take center stage all on their own." —Library
Journal Discover intergalactic romance and outof-this-world stakes in the first book of the
critically acclaimed Chaos Station series. "You're
not real. Felix Ingesson is dead." The war with
the alien stin is over, but Felix Ingesson has
given up on seeing his lover, Zander Anatolius,
ever again. Zander's military file is sealed
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tighter than an airlock. A former prisoner of war,
Felix is attempting a much quieter life keeping
his ship, the Chaos, aloft. He almost succeeds,
until Zander walks on board and insists that
Felix isn't real. A retired, broken super soldier,
Zander is reeling from the aftereffects of his
experimental training and wants nothing more
than to disappear and wait for insanity to claim
him. Then he sees footage of a friend and ally—a
super soldier like him—murdering an entire
security squad with her bare hands and a cold,
dead look in her eyes. He never expected to find
Felix, the man he'd thought dead for years, on
the ship he hired to track her down. Working
with Felix to rescue his teammate is a dream
come true…and a nightmare. Zander has no exit
strategy that will leave Felix unscathed—or his
own heart unbroken. Book one of Chaos Station
Full Steam Ahead, Felix - Kate Moore
2019-07-11
THE SUNDAY TIMES BESTSELLER 'FULL OF
FUNNY AND HEART-WARMING STORIES'

Sunday Express The charming sequel to Felix
the Railway Cat, with more exciting adventures
from his life on and off duty at Huddersfield
Railway Station. Felix, Senior Pest Controller at
Huddersfield station, has been at the heart of a
close-knit community since the day she arrived
as a kitten. But now, having risen to fame,
everyday life at the station has become rather
hectic; while reporters and fans clamour for a
glimpse of her, Felix and her human co-workers
find themselves, and the station, in quite a
whirlwind. With the job seemingly too big for
one fluffy feline to handle, it seems only sensible
to recruit a young apprentice to the team: enter,
Bolt. Full of funny and heart-warming stories,
with personal tales from Felix's biggest fans, this
is the remarkable tale of Felix and Bolt, the
ultimate pest-controlling duo. AS SEEN ON THE
ONE SHOW & GOOD MORNING BRITAIN
Praise for Felix the Railway Cat: 'The global
sensation' Daily Telegraph 'A phenomenon' Big
Issue 'The purrfect railway cat' Daily Express
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Royalties from the sale of this book will be
donated to Huddersfield Samaritans and Action
for Children
100 Cats Who Changed Civilization - Sam
Stall 2011-12-06
100 Cats Who Made a Difference If you don’t
believe that one cat has the power to alter
civilization, then you’ve obviously never heard of
Tibbles (p. 12), the cat who single-handedly
wiped out an entire species. Or Ahmedabad (p.
61), a Siamese kitten who sparked riots
throughout Pakistan. Or Snowball (p. 14), the
cat who helped to convict dozens of murderers
and criminals. Or Felix (p. 155), the first cat to
explore outer space. These are just four of the
100 Cats Who Changed Civilization, and this
book honors their extra-ordinary contributions to
science, history, art, government, religion, and
more. You’ll meet a cat who filed a lawsuit (p.
66) and a cat who was slapped with a restraining
order (p. 75). You’ll meet cats who have inspired
great works of literature (p. 90) and classical

music (p. 102). You’ll even meet a cat who
telephoned the police to save the life of his
owner (p. 162). These beautifully illustrated true
stories are a tribute to the intelligence, bravery,
and loving nature of cats all over the world.
Nursery Decor - E. Ashley Rooney 2013
Long before the parents bring home the new
baby they are planning the nursery. What kind of
crib or diaper stand? What color palette? What
dcor? There is a good deal of information
available, but it can be confusing on its own.
This well-illustrated book makes it easy: it
features works by 25 design professionals who
show a variety of looks for fun, age-appropriate
rooms that can be easily updated as your baby
grows. Included are nurseries, toddler rooms,
and play rooms that feature a range of sizes,
colors, and styles. Jo Ann Alston brings 30 years
of experience to bear in describing the health,
safety, and aesthetic requirements of baby
nurseries. With more than 200 color images,
inspiration boards, and sketches, this colorful
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book is ideal for expecting parents and growing
families looking for some fun dcor inspiration.
The Karma of Cats - Various Authors 2019-10-29
Stories and reflections on the many lessons we
learn from cats—about life, love, and our
spiritual nature “The Karma of Cats is yet more
proof that cats teach us to be better humans,
and sometimes even save our lives. Read this
book with a cat on your lap, then hand it to
another biped in need of inspiration.” —Caroline
Paul, author of Lost Cat and The Gutsy Girl
“What I find most enticing about The Karma of
Cats are the golden filaments of respect, delight,
and appreciation that weave through the unique
voice of each storyteller, these kindred spirits
who—like ourselves—treasure the remarkable
gifts bestowed upon us by our feline family
members.” —Susan Chernak McElroy, author of
Why Buffalo Dance There is nothing quite like
the love of a cat. Both revered and feared
throughout history, cats are unique in the
mystical truths and practical lessons they share

with us. In The Karma of Cats, spiritual teachers
and writers reflect on the wisdom and gifts
they’ve received from their feline
friends—exploring themes of radical respect,
unconditional love, our spiritual nature, and
more. Loving companions and wild spirits, our
feline friends have much to teach all who
welcome them into their homes and hearts. With
an introduction by Seane Corn and contributions
by Alice Walker, Andrew Harvey, Biet Simkin,
Brother David Steindl-Rast, Damien Echols,
Geneen Roth, Jeffrey Moussaieff Masson, Kelly
McGonigal, Rachel Naomi Remen, Sterling
“TrapKing” Davis, and many more.
"Surely You're Joking, Mr. Feynman!":
Adventures of a Curious Character - Richard P.
Feynman 2018-02-06
One of the most famous science books of our
time, the phenomenal national bestseller that
"buzzes with energy, anecdote and life. It almost
makes you want to become a physicist" (Science
Digest). Richard P. Feynman, winner of the
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Nobel Prize in physics, thrived on outrageous
adventures. In this lively work that “can shatter
the stereotype of the stuffy scientist” (Detroit
Free Press), Feynman recounts his experiences
trading ideas on atomic physics with Einstein
and cracking the uncrackable safes guarding the
most deeply held nuclear secrets—and much
more of an eyebrow-raising nature. In his
stories, Feynman’s life shines through in all its
eccentric glory—a combustible mixture of high
intelligence, unlimited curiosity, and raging
chutzpah. Included for this edition is a new
introduction by Bill Gates.
Dangerous Liaisons - Claudia Moscovici
2011-11-15
What do Scott Peterson, Neil Entwistle and
timeless literary seducers epitomized by Don
Juan and Casanova have in common? They are
charismatic, glib and seductive men who also
embody the most dangerous human qualities: a
breathtaking callousness, shallowness of
emotion and the incapacity to love. In other

words, these men are psychopaths.
Unfortunately, most psychopaths don’t advertise
themselves as heartless social predators. They
come across as charming, intelligent, romantic
and kind. Through their believable “mask of
sanity,” they lure many of us into their
dangerous nets. Dangerous Liaisons explains
clearly what psychopaths are, why they act the
way they do, how they attract us and whom they
tend to target. Above all, this book helps victims
find the strength to end their toxic relationships
with psychopaths and move on, stronger and
wiser, with the rest of their lives.
Simon Ships Out. a Heroic Cat at Sea - Jacky
Donovan 2014-10-01
When Simon, a mischievous young cat, is
smuggled on board HMS Amethyst, his simple
life amidst the streets of Hong Kong is
transformed into an adventure fit for heroes. But
alongside new friend Peggy, the ship's dog, he
discovers a mortal enemy in king rat Mao Tse
Tung. Under heavy fire from the Chinese
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Communists, the ship runs aground, stranded
for 101 agonising days. Despite severe injuries,
Simon and the crew bravely battle their
respective foes, enabling Amethyst to make an
epic escape. Heralded worldwide as heroes, they
sail into Plymouth to a jubilant welcome, but
further heart-rending tragedy. Bringing joy and
compassion to those on board, Simon is the only
cat to have been awarded the PDSA Dickin
Medal, the highest honour for animal gallantry
in wartime. Based on the true events of
Amethyst's 'Yangtze Incident', Simon's quirky
yet emotional cat's eye narrative is sure to move
and entertain all who read it.
The Woman They Could Not Silence - Kate
Moore 2021-06-22
From the New York Times, USA Today, and Wall
Street Journalbestselling author of The Radium
Girlscomes another dark and dramatic but
ultimately uplifting tale of a forgotten woman
whose inspirational journey sparked lasting
change for women's rights and exposed

injustices that still resonate today. 1860: As the
clash between the states rolls slowly to a boil,
Elizabeth Packard, housewife and mother of six,
is facing her own battle. The enemy sits across
the table and sleeps in the next room. Her
husband of twenty-one years is plotting against
her because he feels increasingly threatened--by
Elizabeth's intellect, independence, and
unwillingness to stifle her own thoughts. So
Theophilus makes a plan to put his wife back in
her place. One summer morning, he has her
committed to an insane asylum. The horrific
conditions inside the Illinois State Hospital in
Jacksonville, Illinois, are overseen by Dr. Andrew
McFarland, a man who will prove to be even
more dangerous to Elizabeth than her traitorous
husband. But most disturbing is that Elizabeth is
not the only sane woman confined to the
institution. There are many rational women on
her ward who tell the same story: they've been
committed not because they need medical
treatment, but to keep them in line--conveniently

full-steam-ahead-felix-adventures-of-a-famous-sta

10/21

Downloaded from click-arm.com on by
guest

labeled "crazy" so their voices are ignored. No
one is willing to fight for their freedom and,
disenfranchised both by gender and the stigma
of their supposed madness, they cannot possibly
fight for themselves. But Elizabeth is about to
discover that the merit of losing everything is
that you then have nothing to lose... Bestselling
author Kate Moore brings her sparkling
narrative voice to The Woman They Could Not
Silence, an unputdownable story of the forgotten
woman who courageously fought for her own
freedom--and in so doing freed millions more.
Elizabeth's refusal to be silenced and her
ceaseless quest for justice not only challenged
the medical science of the day, and led to a giant
leap forward in human rights, it also showcased
the most salutary lesson: sometimes, the
greatest heroes we have are those inside
ourselves. "The glowing ghosts of the radium
girls haunt us still."--NPR Books for The Radium
Girls
The Map of the Sky - Félix J. Palma 2012-09-04

When a New York socialite challenges her
millionaire suitor to reproduce the
extraterrestrial invasion featured in Wells' War
of the Worlds, three fantastical adventures in
time travel and mystery ensue, replete with
cameos by such figures as a young Edgar Allan
Poe, Captain Shackleton and Charles Winslow
from The Map of Time.
All My Cats - Bohumil Hrabal 2019-11-26
A literary master’s story about the aggravations
and great joys of cats, from “a most
sophisticated novelist, with a gusting humor and
a hushed tenderness of detail” (Julian Barnes) In
the autumn of 1965, flush with the unexpected
success of his first published books, the Czech
author Bohumil Hrabal bought a cottage in
Kersko, about an hour’s drive east of Prague.
From then until his death in 1997, he divided his
time between Prague and Kersko, where he
wrote and tended to a community of feral cats.
Over the years, his relationship to cats grew
deeper and more complex, becoming a measure
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of the pressures, both private and public, that
impinged on his life as a writer. Despite the
tender love he feels for the cats, especially his
favorites who share his bed, there are moments
of intense violence—as he controls the feline
population explosion explosively. All My Cats,
written in 1983 after a serious car accident, is
best seen as a confessional memoir, the
chronicle of an author who becomes
overwhelmed by his cats and his life, and is
driven to the brink of madness by the dilemmas
his indulgent love for the animals have created.
In the end, All My Cats becomes a book about
Hrabal’s relationship to nature, about the
unlikely sources of redemption that come to him
unbidden, like a gift from the cosmos—and about
love.
The Watsons Go to Birmingham--1963: 25th
Anniversary Edition - Christopher Paul Curtis
2020-11-03
Celebrate the 25th anniversary of the Newbery
and Coretta Scott King Honoree about an

unforgettable family on a road-trip during one of
the most important times in the civil rights
movement. This special edition makes a perfect
gift and includes bonus content. When the
Watson family—ten-year-old Kenny, Momma,
Dad, little sister Joetta, and brother Byron—sets
out on a trip south to visit Grandma in
Birmingham, Alabama, they don’t realize that
they’re heading toward one of the darkest
moments in America’s history. The Watsons’
journey reminds us that even in the hardest
times, laughter and family can help us get
through anything. "A modern classic." —NPR
“Marvelous . . . both comic and deeply moving.”
—The New York Times "One of the best novels
EVER." —Jacqueline Woodson, Newbery Honor
and National Book Award–winning author of
Brown Girl Dreaming Bonus Content • New
foreword and afterword from the author • Map
of the Watsons’ journey • Original manuscript
pages and letter from the Newbery committee •
Personal essays celebrating the book’s legacy by
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award-winning authors Jacqueline Woodson,
Varian Johnson, and Kate DiCamillo
Chicken Soup for the Soul: The Magic of
Cats - Amy Newmark 2020-07-07
You'll recognize your own cat in this
entertaining collection of stories about the
surprising, amusing, heartwarming, and even
magical things that our cats do. They come in all
shapes, sizes, and personalities, but one thing is
for sure - our cats are magical, beloved members
of our families. These 101 heartwarming,
humorous and completely true stories about our
feline friends are sure to touch every cat lover's
soul. You'll be left with a renewed love, affection
and appreciation for your cat and all the magical
moments she provides. And royalties from the
book will support the nation's oldest animal
welfare organization, American Humane.
Felix the Railway Cat - Kate Moore 2017-02-23
**THE SUNDAY TIMES BESTSELLER** It will
make you laugh and it will make you cry: Felix
The Railway Cat is the extraordinary tale of a

close-knit community and its amazing bond with
a very special cat. 'The global sensation' Daily
Telegraph When Felix arrived at Yorkshire's
Huddersfield Train Station as an eight-week-old
kitten, no one knew just how important this little
ball of fluff would become. Although she has a
vital job to do as 'Senior Pest Controller', Felix is
much more than just an employee of
TransPennine Express. Felix changes lives in
surprising ways. She is always ready to leap into
action and save the day: from bringing a boy
with autism out of his shell to providing comfort
to a runaway child shivering on the platform one
night. So when tragedy hits the team at
Huddersfield, it is only Felix who can pull them
back together. But a chance friendship with a
commuter that she waits for her on the platform
every morning finally gives Felix the recognition
she deserves, catapulting her to international
stardom . . . Royalties from the sale of this book
will be donated to Prostate Cancer UK
(registered charity 1005541, SC039332).
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The silver deer - Rita Balducci 1998
While traveling through an enchanted forest,
Lady Barbie and Lady Midge happen upon a
shimmering silver deer! Before long, they are
swept up in a magical tale of true love. And only
they can help bring about a happy ending.
Larry, the Chief Mouser - Christopher Day
2016-10-31
For 200 years the government has used cats to
rid their buildings of mice. For a long time the
animals remained unofficial, but then in the
1930s government departments started to apply
to the treasury for a feline upkeep allowance.
The cats thus became 'official' members of
government and, as it turned out, well
loved.There are many funny stories linked to
these cats: Home Office cat 'Peter the Great'
became a celebrity in 1958 when the public
issued concerns that he wasn't being paid
enough; Peter's successor, unusually a female
Manx cat, was considered to have a 'diplomatic
background' and thus gained a pay rise! More

recent cats include Chief Mouser Larry, who
appeared at David Cameron's resignation
speech, and the Foreign Office cat Palmerston,
who has a substantial Twitter
following.Including letters and memos held by
The National Archives, plus photographs of the
cats themselves, this book takes a fresh
approach to what goes on at Whitehall.
The Sugared Game - KJ Charles 2020
It's been two months since Will Darling saw Kim
Secretan, and he doesn't expect to see him
again. What do a rough and ready soldierturned-bookseller and a disgraced shady
aristocrat have to do with each other anyway?
But when Will encounters a face from the past in
a disreputable nightclub, Kim turns up, as shifty,
unreliable, and irresistible as ever. And before
Will knows it, he's been dragged back into Kim's
shadowy world of secrets, criminal conspiracies,
and underhand dealings. This time, though,
things are underhanded even by Kim standards.
This time, the danger is too close to home. And if
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Will and Kim can't find common ground against
unseen enemies, they risk losing everything. A
1920s m/m romance trilogy in the spirit of
Golden Age pulp fiction.
Shop Cats of New York - Tamar Arslanian
2016-11-01
Humans of New York meets The French Cat in
this carefully cultivated, gorgeous full-color
collection featuring New York’s iconic felines
and the stories behind them. They inhabit New
York City’s most legendary and coziest
spots—the Algonquin Hotel, a whiskey distillery,
Bleecker Street Records, and a host of yoga
studios, bodegas, bookstores, and bike shops in
between. True New Yorkers—masters of people
watching—they perch on wine crates, piles of
books, and a classic hotel countertop, taking in
the activity around them. Depending on their
mood, these cats will ignore enthusiastic
admirers, offer a few delightful purrs, or
occasionally even take a swipe. Some even find a
mouse or two to chase. Shop Cats of New York

introduces forty of New York’s favorite
felines—all who have an extraordinary story to
tell. Popular cat blogger Tamar Arslanian and
Instagram pet photographer Andrew Marttila
capture these deeply loved and well cared for
animals in their city habitat and reveal how they
came to reign over their urban kingdoms. A
celebration of some of the city’s most revered
citizens and a unique look at New York life, this
enchanting illustrated volume is a must for every
cat lover, and every Big Apple devotee.
Felix the Cat - Otto Messmer 2010
"Most of the artwork and stories in this book are
by Otto Messmer. Don Oriolo has identified
[several] pages as being by Joe Oriolo"-Colophon.
That Time I Got Drunk And Saved A Demon Kimberly Lemming 2021-07-22
All I wanted to do was live my life in peace.
Maybe get a cat, expand my spice farm. Really
anything that doesn't involve going on a quest
where an orc might rip my face off. But they say
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the Goddess has favorites. If so, I'm clearly not
one of them. After saving the demon Fallon in a
wine-drunk stupor, all he wanted to do was kill
an evil witch enslaving his people. I mean, I get
it. But he's dragging me along for the ride, and
I'm kind of peeved about it. On the bright side,
he keeps burning off his shirt.
Magic Outside the Box - Honor Raconteur
2019-09-09
Henri is quite accustomed to dangerous and
unusual cases landing in his lap. Being
partnered to the Shinigami Detective likely has
something to do with it. What he is NOT
accustomed to is the queen herself marching
into the lab and handing them such a case.
Former Royal Mage Joseph Burtchell was found
dead in his home, all signs pointing to murder.
However, it's in question as to how the murderer
accomplished the deed--the house was locked,
the wards fully up, and hte body bearing a
peculiar wound. It's a locked room mystery, one
with a suspiciously absent murder weapon and

lack of suspects. Henri's left baffled. Jamie's
excited, relishing the challenge the case
respresents. Who's powerful enough to thwart a
royal mage's wards and murder him undetected?
The Radium Girls - Kate Moore 2017-04-18
A New York Times, USA Today, Wall Street
Journal, and Amazon Charts Bestseller! For fans
of Hidden Figures, comes the incredible true
story of the women heroes who were exposed to
radium in factories across the U.S. in the early
20th century, and their brave and
groundbreaking battle to strengthen workers'
rights, even as the fatal poison claimed their
own lives... In the dark years of the First World
War, radium makes gleaming headlines across
the nation as the fresh face of beauty, and
wonder drug of the medical community. From
body lotion to tonic water, the popular new
element shines bright. Meanwhile, hundreds of
girls toil amidst the glowing dust of the radiumdial factories. The glittering chemical covers
their bodies from head to toe; they light up the
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night like industrious fireflies. With such a
coveted job, these "shining girls" are the luckiest
alive — until they begin to fall mysteriously ill.
And, until they begin to come forward. As the
women start to speak out on the corruption, the
factories that once offered golden opportunities
ignore all claims of the gruesome side effects.
And as the fatal poison of the radium takes hold,
the brave shining girls find themselves
embroiled in one of the biggest scandals of
America's early 20th century, and in a
groundbreaking battle for workers' rights that
will echo for centuries to come. A timely story of
corporate greed and the brave figures that stood
up to fight for their lives, these women and their
voices will shine for years to come. Written with
a sparkling voice and breakneck pace, The
Radium Girls fully illuminates the inspiring
young women exposed to the "wonder"
substance of radium, and their awe-inspiring
strength in the face of almost impossible
circumstances. Their courage and tenacity led to

life-changing regulations, research into nuclear
bombing, and ultimately saved hundreds of
thousands of lives...
The Children of Men - P. D. James 2010-10-20
Told with P. D. James's trademark suspense,
insightful characterization, and riveting
storytelling, The Children of Men is a story of a
world with no children and no future. The
human race has become infertile, and the last
generation to be born is now adult. Civilization
itself is crumbling as suicide and despair become
commonplace. Oxford historian Theodore Faron,
apathetic toward a future without a future,
spends most of his time reminiscing. Then he is
approached by Julian, a bright, attractive woman
who wants him to help get her an audience with
his cousin, the powerful Warden of England. She
and her band of unlikely revolutionaries may just
awaken his desire to live . . . and they may also
hold the key to survival for the human race.
No Alcohol Beyond This Point - Jb Teller
2020-09-30
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A refreshing romantic comedy! Get ready to put
your feet on the dash, turn up the music, and
travel in a 1969 Mini Cooper with two witty,
laugh out loud sisters in this romantic comedy. A
heart-warming tale of misadventures, music,
soul-searching, love, and a rescue dog named
Lone-Lee. Mar and Joan have always had an
unbreakable bond. More than sisters, they are
best friends. When a life-changing event tries to
drag Joan down, her headstrong and playful little
sister, Mar, comes to the rescue. The only cure an epic road trip from California to New York.
Along the way, Mar crosses paths with a
charming man. Is he a reason, season, or a
lifetime? Joan dares her to find out. From a Napa
wine tasting gone awry to a hunt for spirit
animals, Mar's appetite for mischief knows no
bounds. It's one uproarious adventure to the
next with heartfelt moments of clarity in
between. A delightful mix between Notting Hill
and Sisters. Hop in, grab your pretend
microphone, and buckle up. Get ready to fall in

love with Mar, Joan, and, of course, Lone-Lee.
Jacob the Liar - Jurek Becker 1996
Cut off from all news of the war along with
thousands of fellow prisoners, Jacob Heym
accidentally overhears a radio broadcast that
reveals the Red Army's advancement and is
forced to tell a series of lies in order to explain
his knowledge.
Odd Leaves from the Life of a Louisiana "swamp
Doctor" - Henry Clay Lewis 1843
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The Falling Machine - Andrew Mayer 2011-06-21
This new steampunk series opens in 1880, when
women aren't allowed to vote, much less dress
up in a costume and fight crime. But twenty
year-old socialite Sarah Stanton still dreams of
becoming a hero. Her opportunity arrives in
tragedy when the leader of the Society of
Paragons, New York's greatest team of
gentlemen adventurers, is murdered right before
her eyes. To uncover the truth behind the
assassination, Sarah joins forces with the
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amazing mechanical man known as The
Automaton. Together they unmask a conspiracy
at the heart of the Paragons that reveals the
world of heroes and high-society is built on a
crumbling foundation of greed and lies. When
Sarah comes face to face with the
megalomaniacal villain behind the murder, she
must discover if she has the courage to sacrifice
her life of privilege and save her clockwork
friend. From the Trade Paperback edition.
Exit - Belinda Bauer 2021-02-02
From the award-winning author of Snap and
Rubbernecker, Exit is the story of Felix Pink, an
older man with a group that helps people who
have chosen to die with dignity. But there’s been
a mistake, and Felix’s life is about to change
forever. Belinda Bauer is “Britain’s most original
crime writer” (Crime Scene), one of the few
authors in the genre to be longlisted for the Man
Booker prize. Now she returns with a heartpounding, heartbreaking, and often hilarious
new crime novel in which it’s never too late for

life to go fatally wrong. Felix Pink is retired.
Widowed for more than a decade, a painfully
literal thinker, he has led a life of routine and is,
not unhappily, waiting to die a hopefully boring
death. He occupies himself volunteering as an
Exiteer—someone who sits with terminally ill
people as they die by suicide, assisting with
logistics and lending moral support, then
removing the evidence so that family and friends
are not implicated in the death. When Felix lets
himself in to Number 3 Black Lane, he’s there to
perform an act of kindness and charity: to keep a
dying man company as he takes his final breath.
But just fifteen minutes later Felix is on the run
from the police—after making the biggest
mistake of his life. Now his routine world is
turned upside down as he tries to discover
whether what went wrong was a simple
mistake—or deliberate. Murder. Belinda Bauer
continues to redefine the boundaries of crime
fiction, with a novel that is part murder mystery,
part coming-of-old-age story—however short that
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future may be. With the compassion and dark
humor of Jonas Jonasson and the twisted thriller
plotting of Rear Window, Exit is a novel readers
will not soon forget.
The Half-Made World - Felix Gilman
2010-10-12
A fantastical reimagining of the American West
which draws its influence from steampunk, the
American western tradition, and magical realism
The world is only half made. What exists has
been carved out amidst a war between two rival
factions: the Line, paving the world with
industry and claiming its residents as slaves; and
the Gun, a cult of terror and violence that
cripples the population with fear. The only hope
at stopping them has seemingly
disappeared—the Red Republic that once battled
the Gun and the Line, and almost won. Now
they're just a myth, a bedtime story parents tell
their children, of hope. To the west lies a vast,
uncharted world, inhabited only by the legends
of the immortal and powerful Hill People, who

live at one with the earth and its elements. Liv
Alverhyusen, a doctor of the new science of
psychology, travels to the edge of the made
world to a spiritually protected mental
institution in order to study the minds of those
broken by the Gun and the Line. In its rooms lies
an old general of the Red Republic, a man whose
shattered mind just may hold the secret to
stopping the Gun and the Line. And either side
will do anything to understand how. At the
Publisher's request, this title is being sold
without Digital Rights Management Software
(DRM) applied.
The Radium Girls Extended Excerpt - Kate
Moore
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The Moral Instruction of Children - Felix Adler
1905
Ghosts of War (a Ghost Novel) - George Mann
2015-03
New York City is being plagued by a pack of
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ferocious brass raptors - strange, skeleton-like
creatures with batlike wings that swoop out of
the sky, attacking people and carrying them
away into the night. The Ghost has been tracking
these bizarre machines and is close to finding
their origin - a deranged military scientist.
Women Reading with Cats - 2019-09-21
A unique, laugh-out-loud gift for book lovers and
cat lovers alike!Women Reading with Cats gives
you an excuse to stay home with your fluffy
friend. Relax while coloring more than thirty
illustrations that celebrate womanhood, books,

cats, and ignoring the rest of the world. Equal
parts delightful and humorous.Ideal as a gift for
moms, daughters, friends, wives, girlfriends,
coworkers, teachers, librarians, book clubs, and
more.What's Inside ? ?Over 30
illustrations?Games and activities, such as
helping a woman through a maze to escape an
obligation?Memorable quotes about
reading?Color your own bookmarks?Cats and
books?Cats . . . lots of catsFeatures:?Each
coloring page is printed on a separate sheet to
avoid bleed through?Designed to appeal to
women of all ages?Moderate to complex detail
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